
 

Network Notification 
Notice Date:  January 22, 2020 
To:   Ohio Providers 
From:   CareSource 
Subject:  EAPG Claims Status 
 

 
Summary 
CareSource has completed the update of the EAPG 3.14.  Impacted claims will be identified and 
reprocessed.  Providers that have been holding claims can now submit those claims for processing. 
 
Questions? 
For questions, please contact Provider Services at 1-800-488-0134. 
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